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President Jim Kij         

presented Dimitria   Heard 

with a check for $500 to help 

support Walk With Pride. 

1,120 children will Walk With 

Pride into their classrooms on 

the first day of school with new 

shoes, thanks to CPS, The   

Exchange Club of Sugar Land 

and Payless Shoe Source. 

Over 50 Exchangites posed 

as shoe salespersons at three 

Payless stores in Sugar Land, 

Richmond and Rosenberg. 

The children warmed the hearts 

of Susan Whitacre, Alicia 

Marra and Pete Olson. 



 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land                 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange                                      

www.tlgcd.org 

National Exchange Club              

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

September Birthdays 

      William F. Schwer,        
      Nora Sim, Stuart B. 
Miller, Michael Scott Kessler,    
Jennipher Cole, Norma Reyna, 
Steve Griffith, Harish Jajoo, 
Harold Ward, Arlene R. Rolsen, 
Kent Reynolds, Bob Dunham, 
Karen Makin 

Ft. Bend County Parade-Sept  26, 2008         

Riverstone Home Tour—Oct 17, 18, 19 

Wings Over Houston — Oct 25-26, 2008    

Santa’s Exchange —  December 20, 2008                            

Mid-Winter Conference— Jan 24, 2009                                                                  

Spaghetti Dinner - Friday, February 20                                                                      

Rodeo Parade - Saturday, February 28          

Light of Hope—Saturday, March 28, 2008 

New member orientation - Thursday , Sept. 18, 2008 

827 Harbour Place, Sugar Lakes Subdivision 7:00 PM 

Dinner-Spouses/Dates  Welcome 

 RSVP Nora Sim jsim980@aol.com or 281.491.5858 

Karen Daly David Wilson 

Red O’Laughlin 
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Anuli Ndubuisi 

Guest Speaker, Uzo  Ogu, had every-

one stand for a “pull my finger” ice-

breaker before her talk on DECA.   

DECA stands for Distributive Education 

Clubs of America. DECA raised and 

presented $427,000 to the Muscular 

Dystrophy telethon this year.  

DECA is an international association of 

high school and college students 

studying marketing, management and 

entrepreneurship in business, finance, 

hospitality and marketing sales and 

service. http://www.DECA.org  

Linda Schoonmaker, Brenda Pullen, 

Jeri Krauss and Chris McClendon 

had fun trying to grab each other’s 

fingers while trying to pull away at 

the same time. She definitely got 

our attention!  


